
 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

December 16, 2021 
 

 
 

Attn: Arnitta Holliman 

Office of Violence Prevention, 
City of Milwaukee Health Department 

841 N. Broadway, 3rd Floor 
Milwaukee, WI 53202 

 

Emailed to Arnitta Holliman at: arnitta.holliman@milwaukee.gov    
 

 
 

NOTICE OF INTENT TO AWARD CONTRACT 

 
 

Dear Arnitta Holliman, 
 

 

DHHS intends to award a contract for Credible Messenger services (Milwaukee County Board 
Resolution File No. 21-1021, adopted December 16, 2021) in the amount of $250,000 subject to 

any additional required approvals, to Office of Violence Prevention, City of Milwaukee.  
 

Sincerely, 

 
Dennis Buesing,  
Contract Administrator 

Milwaukee County Health and Human Services Department 
1220 W. Vliet St, Suite 304 

Milwaukee, WI 53205 

 
cc:  Shakita LaGrant McClain, Director, Department of Health and Human Services  

Kelly Pethke, Interim Administrator, Children Youth & Family Services 
David Muhammad, Deputy Director, DHHS 

   

Attachment: 

County Board Resolution File No. 21-1021 

Shakita L. LaGrant McClain, MBA 
Director 

 
 
 

 
 


